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United States Department of the Interior
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Pacific Northwest Region
Westin Building, Room 1920
IN REPLY REFER TO: 2001 Sixth Avenue
Seattle, Washington 98121

L7617 (PNR-RE)

Greetings:

We are enclosing a copy of the Draft Development Concept Plan and
Environmental Assessment for the Rim Village Area in Crater Lake National
Park.

The purpose of this document is to discuss alternatives for providing
lodging within the park, improving the camping experience, and
implementing actions for the improvement of interpretive programs and
enhancement of the Rim Village Area environment. The final document will
serve as an amendment to the existing Crater Lake National Park General
Management Plan (December 1977).

We have scheduled public meetings to review the alternatives presented in
the document. The meetings will be held at the following times and
places:

1. Klamath Falls, Oregon--March 20, 1984, 7:30 p.m., City Council
Chambers (lower level of the City Administration Building),
500 Klamath Avenue

2. Medford, Oregon--March 21, 1984, 7:30 p.m., City Hall, Municipal
Court Room (second floor), 411 West Eighth Street

3. Roseburg, Oregon--March 22, 1984, 7:30 p.m., Unpqua Community
College, Science Building, Room 10

4. Salem, Oregon--March 23, 1984, 7:30 p.m., Transportation
Building, Conference Room 122 (East Summer and Center Streets,
entrance off of Capitol Street)

Comments on the Development Concept Plan and Environmental Assessment may
be submitted until April 23. A public response sheet has been included
as part of this document for your convenience. Additional copies of the
response sheet and/or document are available upon request from the
Regional Director, Pacific Northwest Region, National Park Service,
Westin Building, Room 1920, 2001 Sixth Avenue, Seattle, Washington 98121
or the Superintendent, Crater Lake National Park, P.O. Box 7, Crater
Lake, Oregon, 97604. Comments should be sent to the Seattle address.

Thank you for your interest and assistance.

Sincerely,

Daniel J. Tobin, Jr.
Regional Director
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For further information contact:

Superintendent

Crater Lake National Park
Crater Lake, Oregon 97604
Tel: (503) 594-2211






